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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Samantha Wildman <samreek@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 2:28 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Coastal Rail Trail

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, regarding the Segments 10 & 11 project: 
I live off Park Avenue and walk my dog on the railroad tracks to get exercise safely off the street. I am 
hoping the project can move forward to help both Capitola residents, nearby Soquel residents ( such as 
myself) and visitors. This new segment can provide a safe way for walkers, bicyclists to travel up and 
down Park Avenue in a safe manner. 
Please move forward with this safety improvement. Thank you! I am unable to make the meeting this 
Thursday. But I wanted to voice my opinion here. 
Sincerely, 
Samantha Wildman 
2856 Lindsay Lane, Soquel CA 95073 
(831) 431-0389 
Sent from my iPhone 


